
 

Important Notice on Citibank Global Transfer (CGT) – Change in 

Citibank Taiwan SWIFT Code 

 

We had previously informed you that from 23 July 2023, all Citibank Global Transfer 

(CGT) payments to and from Citibank Taiwan will no longer be available. We had also 

provided alternative payments in the form of Citi Mobile App® or Citibank Online to 

transfer funds to and from Citibank Taiwan via SWIFT, using SWIFT code – CITITWTX. 

 

We would like to further inform you that from 12 August 2023, Citi Taiwan Limited’s 

Consumer Banking business will be transferred to DBS Bank (Taiwan) Ltd. Accordingly, 

the SWIFT code of foreign currency remittance will be changed to DBSSTWTP. This 

means that from 12 August 2023 onwards, any payment made to Taiwan using this new 

SWIFT code (DBSSTWTP) will no longer be considered as an intra-bank transfer that is 

currently offered to you. Instead, you will be charged an inter-bank service fee for 

SWIFT transactions using the new SWIFT code (DBSSTWTP).   

  

You may refer to the Overseas Funds Transfer page on Citibank’s website for more 

details on transfers made via SWIFT. 

 


